
Office of the Superintendent of Schools 
MONTGOMERY COUNTY PUBLIC SCHOOLS 

Rockville, Maryland 
 

July 18, 2018 
 

 
MEMORANDUM 
 
To:   Members of the Board of Education 
 
From:   Jack R. Smith, Superintendent of Schools 
 
Subject:  Montgomery College Scholarship Awards for Incarcerated Students (06-12-18-04) 
 
 
Question 
 
Mrs. Smondrowski requested information regarding the frequency of the $1,500 tuition 
scholarship awards for incarcerated students. 

 
Response 
 
During the 2017–2018 school year, Montgomery College granted four scholarship awards  
of up to $1,500 to Montgomery County Public Schools (MCPS) incarcerated students.  
The scholarships only are made available to those inmates who have participated in the educational 
program implemented by the collaborative efforts and contributions of MCPS and Montgomery 
College and have completed their GED during incarceration.  The funds are awarded each year 
and students are may use funds to cover the cost of credit or noncredit courses. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Dr. Maria V. Navarro, chief academic officer,  
at 240-740-3040. 
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